
 

 

Comprehensive plan input meeting 

                                      Dec. 2, 2024 

Present: Councilmen, Tommy Buchanan, Eric Dailey, Doug Koestel, Sally Brown and 

Sharon Johnson; Clerk, Kathy Bridges 

Visitor: Phillip Jones, GIS manager at NE Ga Regional Commission; Beth Buchanan, 

Larry Johnson; Scott Morgan 

Phillip Jones opened the meeting at 5:30 p.m. 

Jones went over the various changes on the future land use map that he had received, and the 

council discussed and reviewed the changes. 

Plan revisions will be made January of 2025 through March and the closing public 

hearing will be in the spring of 2025. 

The plan has to be transmitted to the Regional Commission and state Department of 

Community Affairs for review following the close out hearing. 

The meeting ended at 6:30 p.m. 


